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We’re very sad to be saying good-bye to 
our wonderful school cook, Mrs Cook. 
She has served our school community, 
producing delicious lunches for children 
and families for over 27 years! What an 
incredible length of fantastic service to 
our school community! We all feel very 
proud to have worked with Mrs Cook, 
and are going to miss her yummy food; 
her cheerful enthusiasm; her kindness; 

her sense of fun; and her friendship! It’s  
really hard to imagine Lighthorne Heath 
Primary School without Mrs Cook here, 
but we wish her every happiness in her 

well-deserved retirement.  

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx
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Diary Dates  

Friday 16th July     Children spend the day in their new classes 

Wednesday 21st July    Toy Day & MUFTI Day 

Wednesday 21st July    Last day of Summer Term 

Thursday 22nd July-Wednesday 1st September Summer Holidays  

Thursday 2nd September    INSET Day—school closed for staff training 

Friday 3rd September    NSET Day—school closed for staff training 

Monday  6th September    Autumn Term begins—children come to school 

 

Dear Families, 

We are nearing the end of a long term in one of the most challenging years that we 
can remember. 

Due to our ongoing relationship with Greggs and with the support of our Local   
Morrison’s in Leamington Spa, we have a treat to help our families to relax and 
have some fun in the sunshine this summer. 

We have put together a summer hamper for each family; the theme is pic-nics and 
garden parties.  The hamper contains a number of goodies to help you to enjoy a 
family party, picnic in the park or a garden party.   

There is a hamper for each of our families.  Due to 
the importance of continuing to adhere to social 
distancing advice, please wait until you have      
received a text before you collect your hamper.   

Thank you to all of our families for your ongoing 
support and for our wonderful children for all of 
their hard work.  We hope that you all have a   
fabulous summer break and we look forward to 
seeing you all in September. 

With best wishes,  

Mrs Manley, Mrs Westwood and all the staff at Lighthorne 
Heath.  
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Continuing our theme of 'Who lives in a rock-
pool?', we have been exploring the text 'At the 

Beach' by Roland Harvey. The book starts with a 
map of the coast which led to some great         
discussion about the different features and       

purposes of maps. The children then had a go at 
making their own treasure maps. We have also 

been finding out about lighthouses, looking at the 
history of them and how they vary across the 

world. Following this, the children painted their 
own lighthouses.  
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This week we have enjoyed competing in our sports teams to practise reading our common       
exception words ( words that are read by sight rather than applying our phonics skills.) We played 

‘Beanbag Bingo Relay’ which helped us to develop our listening skills and team work, as we     
competed to fill our bingo board by telling the next person which word to place the beanbag onto. 
In our final game we played ‘Sailors and Pirates.’ The ‘Sailors’ rescued the words floating on the 

sea and placed them onto the correct island and the ‘pirates’ stole the words from the islands and 
placed them back into the sea. The winning team were the ones with the most cards. We had lots 

of fun and it helped us to recall our sight words too!   



This week the children completed their writing of a first-person story from the perspective of their 
super-beast. They write exciting tales about their creatures defeating the aphids. They also learned 
about Charles Darwin and how he drew some of the creatures he spotted during his adventures on 

HMS Beagle. They sketched pictures of insects based on his historic drawings. 



 

Nursery and Reception 

Ella-Mae is our Reception and Nursery class hero this week. 
Ella-Mae really enjoyed finding out about lighthouses and 
took her time drawing and then painting her lighthouse. 

Whilst painting, she experimented with creating different colours and 
wanted to do more painting when she had finished. Ella  really enjoys 
making things and is often busy in the classroom making cards or   
pictures. Well done, Ella-Mae!   

 

Year 1/2/3 

Mrs Munday’s and Mrs Hill’s Hero for this week is Lola, for        
displaying increased confidence and maturity towards her    
learning. Lola has also been really helpful in class and has  

taken on the job of collecting the dinner choices in the 
mornings. It has been lovely to see her smiling and happy 

and enjoying her learning. Well done Lola!  

 

Year 4/5/6 

Mrs Cox’s nomination for this week’s Learning Hero is Lilly. She has 
completed some amazing descriptive work in her English lessons, 
pushing herself to improve on her well-honed writing skills. She has 
shown great imagination and hard work, enabling her to continue to 
get better and better. Well done, Lilly! 
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